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Mike,

Thank you for your email regarding the status of the Mill Street Crossing in Ridgefield. To answer
your question, yes, the project to close the Mill Street crossing, approved by the UTC in docket TR-
210802, Order 01, is completed.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Best,
Steve

Steve Stuart
City Manager | City Hall
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New email: steve.stuart@ridgefieldwa.us

From: Turcott, Mike (UTC) <mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov>
Sent: Monday, May 02, 2022 9:20 AM

To: Steve Stuart <Steve.Stuart@ridgefieldwa.us>
Subject: Mill Street Crossing - USDOT 092426X

Steve,

Please advise if the project to close Mill Street crossing, approved by the UTC in docket TR-210802,
Order 01, is completed. Thanks.

The City of Ridgefield’s Petition to close an at-grade railroad-highway grade crossing at the
intersection of Mill Street and the Respondents’ tracks in Ridgefield, Washington, is granted.
Approval of the petition is subject to the following conditions:

(1) The project must conform to the description in the Petition.
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(2) The City of Ridgefield must complete the project described in the Petition within two years of the
effective date of this order

(3) Upon completion of the project authorized herein, the City of Ridgefield must notify the
Commission within 60 days. Acceptance is subject to inspection by Staff, verifying that the project is
in full compliance with applicable laws, regulations, and the conditions specified herein.

Mike Turcott (he/him/his)

Transportation Planning Specialist - Rail Safety
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1119

mike.turcott@utc.wa.gov

www.utc.wa.gov

UTC

Washington Utilitles
ond Transporiation
Commission

This email states the informal opinion of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and is not
intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances change
or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are not binding on the
commission.

This email has been scanned for spam and viruses by Proofpoint Essentials. Click here to
report this email as spam.
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